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Honorable committee members:
During my Maine career in pediatrics, I continually saw the value in quality 
dependable child care.  Furthermore, I saw how families and communities benefitted 
economically when reliable quality child care was available.  
I urge you strongly to support LD 2199.  This will improve life for Maine families 
and for the economy of the state.
Thank you,
Deborah Patten MD FAAP
Bath ME


